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Mr. Daniel Braidatto 

Colgate-Palmolive Company 

200 Centennial Court 

Morristown, TN 37813 

 

NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION (NOA)  

FOR STATIONARY EMERGENCY INTERNAL COMBUSTION (IC) ENGINES 

PERMIT-BY-RULE 

 

We received from your facility a Notice of Intent (NOI) to be covered under the Permit-by-Rule for stationary 

emergency internal combustion engines. We are hereby notifying you that your facility is authorized to operate 

under the Permit-by-Rule provisions of Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. 1200-03-09-.07 for stationary emergency 

internal combustion engines. You are authorized to operate this source in compliance with all provisions of Tenn. 

Comp. R. & Regs. 0400-30-38-.01, 0400-30-39-.01 & .02, and all other provisions of the Tennessee Air Pollution 

Control Regulations. 

 

This Notice of Authorization is issued under the authority of the Tennessee Air Pollution Control Act (T.C.A Title 

68 Chapter 201) and the delegation of authority from the United States Environmental Protection Agency under the 

Federal Clean Air Act. 

 

Operator:   Colgate-Palmolive Company 

 

Installation Description:   Stationary emergency internal combustion engine(s) 

 

Facility located at: 200 Centennial Court 

Morristown, Tennessee 

This source must be operated in accordance with the limitations, monitoring, recordkeeping, reporting requirements, 

and other conditions set forth in Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. 0400-30-38-.01, 0400-30-39-.01 and 0400-30-39-.02. 

 

Emission Source Reference Number:  32-0238-06 &07 

Notification of Authorization Number:  R77075 

Notice of Authorization Issuance Date:  June 18, 2019 

Authorization under this Permit-by-Rule subsumes any previous operating permit or permit to construct, or Notice 

of Authorization issued for this source. In the event that this facility changes ownership, the new owner must submit 

written notification of the change to the Technical Secretary within 30 days of the change. 

 


